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28 October 2020 

 

Ms. Karen Harragon  
Director, Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments  
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  
Locked Bag 5022  
Paramatta NSW 2124 
 
Attention: Benjamin Cox 
 
Dear Ms Harragon,  
 
MODIFICATION 1 APPLICATION TO INCREASE STUDENT CAP, LANDSCAPING AND ASSOCIATED 
CONDITION CORRECTIONS TO SSD-9692 - MERIDEN SCHOOL ALTERATIONS AND ADDITIONS 
MERIDEN SCHOOL, REDMYRE ROAD AND MARGARET STREET, STRATHFIELD 
 
Reference is made to the Department of Planning, Industry, and Environment (DPIE) correspondence via 
the Major Projects Planning Portal dated 21 October 2020, regarding the abovementioned application 
which was referred to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for comment.  

 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the proposed modifications as 
they will have minimal impact on the transport network. 

 
If you have any further inquiries in relation to this development application please contact Narelle Gonzales, 
Development Assessment Officer, on 0409 541 879 or by email at: development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney 
 

 


